



<Date>10/28/18

Fellowship Dev.- Discussed that all motions n discussions should go through F.D.1st. Discussed contacting administrations at the prisons n jails to develop relationship n communication. Discussed dissolving the RSO and acquiring the legal documents to do so. Discussed that the RCM to bring to Area the request for anyone that might want to get involved a PR work group to research names and contact #s at the different Prisons and Jails in our area and if interested to please come to Region.

**RD report: this report is online to be viewed by the fellowship.
RDA- is looking for input on what workshops this area might want to see at the GSA? Options were given to the GSRs n taken back to the group. Also Pam T. wanted everyone to get involved with the writing of our new meditation book “Spiritual Principle a Day. www.naws/spad**

EASC RCM – Reported to Region see Region minutes

S5ASC RCM – no report

WASC RCM – stated the the PR fundraiser was very successful. She also stated that her term was up and that she was not interested in another term as RCM for western area.

Clean & Crazy – discussed about doing something with the leftover merchandise . It was decided that the 3 region activities would split up the shirts n mugs n use at fundrasiers. Also stated they have positions open and anyone interested should show up at their next mtg.

OKRCNA – the fundraiser in Tulsa raised 250\$. They have plans for fundrasiers in Southern 5th n Western area , dates are

depending. They have several positions still open , arts n graphics person and convention information person.

FSR – Reported that they were ready and the turn out looked promising.

GSA – Discussed feed back on the different workshops (service based). Also discussed having merchandise (coffee mugs) for sale at the GSA. Wants feed back from group members. Discussed getting the word out to the member about getting involed in the writing of our new meditation book.-

Fellowship Development-Also, Earnested talked about our insurance and the different ways it can and cannot cover our groups and their events. Also suggested that groups in our area pay their share (\$25Mo) if they can afford to. Discussed the different forms that need to be filled out and turned in to insurance before the groups special events n how is can be accomplished.

Web contact – intent to fill

**Treasurer's Report –
Beginning Balance \$22070.58
Ending balance, \$14164.58**

Business

Disbursements